
Contact Information 

 

First Name Larry 

Last Name Moore 

Email Address  

 

Questions or Comments 

Please select the department(s) you want to contact: City Council 

Please leave your comments or questions below. I am a resident of Quail Run. I recently became 

aware of the proposal to build two new hotels on Hwy. 40 south of Walton Creek Road. I and my 

neighbors are very concerned about the fact that the proposal includes a bridge from the highway which 

would route traffic though what is now the very quiet cul-de-sac that is Stone Lane and then down 

Whistler Road which I understand would more than double traffic in our neighborhood. This will have a 

tremendous negative impact. This is a high density area with a lot of small children riding their bikes on 

Whistler and this proposal threatens their safety and the quality of life of literally hundreds of people. I 

strongly urge you not to approve the Stone Lane bridge proposal. 

 




